Title I Plan
2011-2012
· Each year LEA’s are required to submit a Title I application for federal funds which will be used to provide instructional activities and services to help disadvantaged children meet high standards.
· Last year, we exited school improvement and district improvement sanctions based upon meeting AYP.  Thus, we are not required to set aside certain percentages of funds for professional development or supplemental education services.

· In Edenton-Chowan our Title I funds are used for school-wide assistance to our PreK-5 schools
· Funding from Title I will be used for the following in 2011-2012:

· Teacher and teacher assistant salaries PreK-5
· Administrative salaries to direct Title I Program
· Parental involvement activities 
· The plan was advertised as required by law for public review on Wednesday, June 1, 2011 and be made available on Friday, June 10, 2011 for review.
· The plan will be submitted to the Department of Public Instruction prior to the June 30, 2011 deadline.  
· We are meeting the requirement of the law by sharing the plan with the Board of Education and asking the board to approve the plan.
